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Notice to Competitors No.2 

 
Please note that due to the forecast weather conditions, the Shark Feeding Frenzy race to Venice on 
Friday, 3/22 is being CANCELLED. 
 
Please note that we do not envision any changes to the racing program of the Shark’s Tooth regatta on 
Saturday and Sunday! 
 

 


